Ecole Campbelltown

ECPLA website

As we get ready for another exciting year at school, it is also time to get the Ecole
Campbelltown Parent Liaison Association (ECPLA) website up and running. Although we cannot
currently offer hot lunch we will be using the website as a council communication website and
fundraiser page. Sign up right away so you don’t miss any information about the READ-A-
THON, our first council activity of the year. The website is reset every year, so even if you had
an account last year you will need to follow the attached steps the first time you login.

Here's how to get started...

v" Go to ecolecampbelltown.hotlunches.net
v Click on "Click Here to Register"
v Enter Access Code ECSHL
v' Complete the rest of the registration form. (Don’t forget to include your email address)
v Click the "Register Now" button at the bottom
v" Follow the instructions to add each child in your family who attends Ecole
Campbelltown.
Bambora:

We accept online fundraising payments through Bambora.

The online order system requires a small amount of setup time at the beginning as you must
register each child you have attending our school prior to donating to fundraisers. Once the
initial setup process is complete, your orders for the remainder of the year should be quick and
simple.

If you have any questions please email ecolecsc@hotmail.com



